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I	visited	GANIL	from	March	15,	2015	to	March	21,	2015	where	I	
	participated	at	the	workshop	“New	Directions	for	Nuclear	Structure	
and	Reaction	Theories”	where	and	I	presented	a	talk	with		my	recent	
research	results	.	The	workshop	was	very	well	organized	and	the	talks	
that	delivered	by	the	participants	were	excellent.		The	audience	was	
very	broad	covering	research	areas	ranging	from	studies	of	the	
underlying	nucleon-nucleon	force	to	many-body	techniques	as	they	are	
applied	to	light	and	heavy	nuclei	for	either	structure	or	reactions	
studies,	and	also	experiment.	It	was	a	great	experience	for	me	and	I	am	
looking	forward	to	attending	the	next	year(s)	as	well.	
			Overall,	my	visit	in	GANIL	was	successful	and	joyful.		The	work	with	
my	collaborators	was	productive	and	we	are	expecting	a	publication	
soon	based	on	the	work	that	took	place	during	my	visit.	I	also	really	
enjoyed	the	workshop	that	took	place	in	GANIL;	I	learned	new	things	
and	I	had	fruitful	discussions	with	many	of	the	participants.				
				


